
8/25/22: Reminders – Please remember that when you are clocking in that you are doing the following 
on ClearCare: 1) answering the Employee COVID-19 questions, 2) answering the 2 beginning of shift 
questions (certifying clock in time and disinfect at beginning) and 3) Client COVID-19 questionnaire. If 
you have any questions, please call the office. If you would like to opt-out of text messages, please call 
570-385-2818.  


